Week of September 8, 2020
Dear Families,
We had a great first week of school! The children are learning to read each other’s names and the sign language alphabet. Last week we practiced the word I, this week our sight word is can. In math the children will sort objects by color, shape and size. 
I am sent home an orange card with your child’s login information for logging into a computer at school. They must learn to do that before we can start working on  their emails. They do not need to memorize this information-they will have a card to look at, but it is a very hard skill at the beginning of the year. The orange card has an image of a keyboard on it too. Please use that to help your child practice at home.
Reminders:
·         Please be sure to “self-certify” your child each morning. http://www.tuscola.k12.il.us/
·         On Tuesday your child should wear his or her “house “shirt.
·         Please send to school:  water bottle, snack, beach towel if you would like (this is to sit on outside) and an extra mask.
·         If your child is eating hot lunch you can send lunch money to school in an envelope marked with your child’s name, my name and the words “lunch money.” Put the envelope in your child’s folder and I will turn it in.  The cost is $2.95. You can send the exact amount or send $10 or $20 to put on your child’s account. 
·         The book order is due September 18. You can order online (https://orders.scholastic.com/DH6WT) or return it to me and I will place the order. If you choose this option, please make checks payable to Scholastic.
·         The children may begin arriving at 8 am. This week they will go directly to the classroom.
·         Drop off and pick up are in the east circle drive. Kindergarten will be waiting in the white tents for pick up.
·         For now, we will dismiss at 2 pm every day except Wednesday. We will dismiss at 12 pm on Wednesday.
 
Have a great week!
Jennie Porter
[bookmark: _GoBack]
